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Madam Clerk.
Would you please refer this to the Parking Committee for consideration.
Thank you.

     

         Fred B. Keach  
Concord City Council At-Large

41 Green St.  
Concord, NH 03301
fkeach@concordnh.gov  
603.225.8500

From: Keach, Fred
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 11:43 AM
To: btodd@conconcordnh.gov; 6032198479@vtext.com
Subject: Parking Referral
 
Good morning Todd.
Could you refer the following to your Parking Committee for consideration of additional
signage.

There is a residence at 66 S Fruit Street who has a parking issue.  There is a small area
between his driveway and the northerly driveway/exit at Memorial Field.  
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Memorial Field / 66 S Fruit Street Parking Issue

Specifically, the area between the
driveway at 66 S Fruit and the
driveway entering at the northly
end of Memorial Field














There is basically room for one vehicle in this space.  However it is causing a couple issues.

1. Often encroaches and exceeds minimum distance from the driveways of both Memorial
Field and the resident at 66 S Fruit Street.

2. Creates a line of sight hazard for vehicles exiting the northerly driveway at Memorial
Field.

For the above reasons I would ask you Committee consider eliminating this one parking space
between the two driveways.  I have attached a schematic for your reference.  Please let me
know if you have any questions.

Fred Keach



     

         Fred B. Keach  
Concord City Council At-Large

41 Green St.  
Concord, NH 03301
fkeach@concordnh.gov  
603.225.8500
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